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UNDERWRITING BULLETIN 

 

To:         To All WFG Indiana Policy-issuing Agents 

 From:   Underwriting Department 

 Date:   June 26, 2013 

 Bulletin No.:   IN 2013-02 

 Re:   Indiana Closing Protection Letter Rate and Rates/Form Filings effective  
  July 1, 2013. 
 
 
For any transaction closing July 1, 2013 and thereafter, you must charge a $25 fee for any Closing 
Protection Letter (CPL) issued for Indiana real estate insured by the Company.  This fee is not 
commissionable and must be remitted in its entirety to WFG along with your regular remittances. 
 
WFG is finalizing its rate and form filing to be effective on July 1, 2013 and we will advise when that filing 
is made. For better or worse, all title insurance underwriters were notified that these filings had to be 
made just 10 days ago and we are working diligently to meet the July 1, 2013 deadline set by the State of 
Indiana.  We will advise you when these new rates are loaded on our Rate Calculator.  These rates must 
be strictly adhered to on July 1, 2013. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience of this short notice and understand the difficulties this will cause your 
customers.   

For any questions please contact your WFG representative.  

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: This Bulletin is intended for use by title issuing offices, title insurance agents and approved attorneys of WFG National 
Title Insurance Company and any reliance by any other person or entity is unauthorized. This bulletin is intended solely for the 
purpose of underwriting policies of WFG National Title Insurance Company. 


